
 
 

Barkley Community Forest Corporation 
 

Seeking Applicants for the Board of Directors 
 

The District of Ucluelet is seeking community members to serve on the Barkley Community 
Forest Corporation Board of Directors. Two Directors will be appointed by the Council of the 
District of Ucluelet for a one or two-year term. 
 
The Barkley Community Forest Company Ltd. (BCFC) exists to support the community by 
creating local employment, maintaining local control over forest resources, and generating 
revenue for the shareholders. The BCFC is a Corporation owned in partnership by the District 
of Ucluelet and Toquaht First Nation. 
 
The BCFC Board of Directors is responsible for managing the Barkley Community Forest 
Partnership and any other acquired forest tenures and lands in the best interests of the 
Company and in accordance with the BCFC Management plan. 
 
The prospective board director should have demonstrated experience in exercising sound 
judgement and decision making. Previous experience on a board would be an asset. The 
District is also looking to expand recreational opportunities of the lands and this kind of 
experience would be considered an asset for the prospective board director. 
 
Directors are expected to attend all scheduled meetings of the board, participate in board 
discussions and vote on matters. The Board meets on a monthly basis as determined by the 
board. Remuneration for board directors is based on meeting attendance.  
 
Interested candidates are asked to submit a cover letter and resume by e-mail to 
careers@ucluelet.ca, or in person at the District office. Any questions regarding 
appointments to the Barkley Community Forest Board of Directors can also be made by 
calling the District office at 250.726.7744 or by e-mail to careers@ucluelet.ca. 
 
Please submit your application by Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 1:00 PM. 
 

District of Ucluelet 
P.O. Box 999, 200 Main Street 

Ucluelet, BC, V0R 3A0 
Email: careers@ucluelet.ca 
Telephone: 250.726.7744 

 
 
 

The District of Ucluelet wishes to express our appreciation to all applicants for their interest and effort 
in applying for the position and advise that only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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